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15/07/2024  18:10:072024/2677/P OBJ Peter Nau This is the 3rd time we have to address this planning application for the same proposed rear extension. Not 

only were the points raised in our previous objections not taken into account, the current application has even 

less details than the previous one! 

The elevations & section drawings are gone, so are the proposed plans. We can see no references to 

finishes, roof angle, drainage, windows position, fence type and other points raised previously. This extension 

will be the view from the rear of our house. The application shows little respect to neighbours and adds to our 

concerns rather than alleviate them.

Again, it is stated in the application (p. 7) that there is no existing parking to the property, when in fact there is 

a parking space at the front of the house

We hope until the applicant gives more details about the proposed extension; planning will not be granted. 

Thank you.

Page 5 of 12


